
 

 
17 February 2014 
 
RE: VISITING AUTHOR 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
On Wednesday 19 March 2014 we are delighted to welcome children’s author Neil 
Griffiths to BISS Puxi. He will spend the day with us running workshops for our younger 
students in Years 1-2 and also some of the Early Years Cubs. He will also work with staff 
on storytelling and writing techniques. 
 
Neil was a primary school Head teacher in the UK and is now a highly successful 
children’s author. He is a talented storyteller and his books are used in many Literacy 
lessons across Key Stage 1 and Early Years at BISS and UK schools. 
 
You can find details of all his titles and further information about Neil Griffiths on his 
website: 
http://www.cornertolearn.co.uk/index.html 
 
During his session with us Neil will be focusing on the following books: 
 
No Room for a Baby Roo 
Shaun the Shy Shark 
The Scarecrow who didn’t Scare 
Scaredy Bear (his latest book) 
 
If you wish to purchase any of his books, we can arrange for them to be delivered before 
the event. Please complete the attached order form and enclose it and the full payment 
amount in an envelope marked with your child’s name and class for the attention of Miss 
Wood Room 228. 
 
These envelopes containing order forms and money should be returned to school and 
taken, directly or via the class teacher, to Ms Jel whose office is located by the primary 
sports hall, P216, or Ms Laura based opposite the primary sports hall in P214.  
 
 
Thanks for your support, 
 
Niki Meehan 
Head of Primary 


